
Technology Committee Meeting 
January 20, 2020 

 
Present: Mr. Bloeser, Mrs. Farrell, Mr. Matson, Mr. O’Donnell, Mr. Paris, Mrs. Pikiewicz, Mrs. 
Pound, Mr. Pushchak and Dr. Pushchak.  Mr. Berlin, Mrs. Kelley and Mrs. Bendig  were 
also present.   
 
Mr. Guy White updated the Board with statistics on the District’s Technology highlights 
over the past five years, the current internet usage, and wireless usage as well as some 
upcoming projects for the 2019-2020 and 2020-2021 school years. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


